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Dear Parents,
Thought for the week – “It is when you give of yourself that you truly give”.

Well done to our Stars of the Week

ASH                     Adam, for always being kind to his class.
OAK                     Edith, for her excellent phonic work.         

BEECH               Harry, for working hard to improve his handwriting.                        
CHESTNUT      Amelia, for having an excellent attitude to her learning and flourishing brilliantly.         

SYCAMORE      Freya, for always having 100% positivity and for always working hard.
We have had a successful Anti- Bullying Week with the children given the opportunity to discuss issues and realise that we are ‘all different, all equal’.

Netball Match

Congratulations to Mrs Hewlett and the netball team. They won their latest fixture at home against Woodford Valley 8-5. It was a terrific game with both squads having a great game - well done!

Shoebox Appeal

Thank you for your support of this brilliant charity. The boxes have looked really festive in the entrance hall and will be taken away later today to spread joy to children in Bulgaria – Thank you.
No previous experience/ expertise required.

Mrs Parsons our violin teacher would love to have a helper for her sessions with year 3 on Tuesdays @ 1:50pm - 2:20pm. If you can help, please let the office know.

Scout Post

Please see the attached.

Ghasa Festivities

Ghasa are holding a ‘Christmas Café’ on the 8th December, it will include gifts, games, grotto, raffles and entertainment.
Ghasa will also be selling real Christmas trees, with a donation from each sale going to Ghasa.

To help them prepare we have two ‘special’ Fridays.

Friday 24th November – Chocolate donations for the Chocolate Tombola.

Friday 1st December -  Dress Down Day, children to bring in items for the Fabulous Gomeldon Christmas Hampers ; Candles, bottles, smellies, chocolate, Christmas food items, decorations etc.
If anyone has any hampers to spare, please can they be dropped off at the office. Many Thanks.

Children in Need

Thank you for your support of ‘Pounds for Pudsey’ the children have had great fun dressing up to support this years campaign and have raised £142 !
Dates ahead

Monday 20th November, Chestnut Class trip, leaving @ 8am & due back @ 3:45pm
Monday 20th November, Sycamore Class Assembly @ 2:30pm

Monday 20th November, Reading Meeting, with Mrs Szalay @ 3:15pm in the hall.
Wednesday 22nd November, Oak Class Trip, leaving @ 8:50am & returning @ 3pm
Wednesday 22nd November, Hinduism Day.

Thursday 23rd November, Daily Run a Mile trial.

Thursday 23rd November, Chestnut Class Assembly@ 2:30pm.
Friday 24th November, Children to bring in donations for the Chocolate Tombola.

Have a good weekend. 
Paddy Macey.

